
 

 

  

 

 

6 October 2017                                                                                

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

Etonbury Academy’s annual Harvest Festival will take place on Tuesday 17th and 

Wednesday 18th October 2017.  

The theme for Harvest is bees. Bees are vital to our lives as they are among the 

primary pollinators of plants in the UK. It has been deduced that if our native 

bees were to die out the effect on crops and wild flowers would be utterly 

catastrophic. As these crops and flowers provide food for our wild and farm 

animals we could easily lose up to a third of our regular diet. This is a very real 

problem, and one that is not getting the attention it needs. Therefore we will be 

holding a bee cake competition across all year groups with a prize for a winner in 

each year. This will be followed by a cake sale all proceeds going to Etonbury’s 

Need Project. 

As we Celebrate Harvest this year we are asking for your help to support our 

very successful NEED Project by donating groceries, we would be particularly 

grateful for, tins of food, squash and sugar. 

We would like to thank you in advance for your generous contributions that will 

not only make our Harvest Festival great success, but will make a difference to 

the lives of some families living in our local community. 

Your, Sincerely 

Mrs J Binks.   

Head of Religious Studies 

                                

                                                                                                                                            

 


